
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

October Birthday’s 
 

Sue Lawler 14th 
Rosemary Cibrario 17th 

Sue Samer 29th 
 
 

 
 

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

October 2018 Newsletter 

October is going to be a busy meeting not only has 

Kathy Ladousa and the Home Life Committee 

planned an informative program by our very own 

2018 Miss Kenohsa Maria Salerno on her 

plateform of disability acceptance and inclusion 

but Kathy Edwards will be installing several new 

members!  I for one am very excited for both plus 

we have our PINK-tober Auction coming up.    

 

 

 

Congratulations to Peggy Gallery who 

received her 50 year service pin and Sue 

Lawler who received her 25 year service pin 

with GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

at our September meeting.  Thank you ladies 

for your years of dedication and service. 

  



 

To help acquire new members, our Club will be decorating a storage unit at Barth Storage 

and promoting PPWC while handing out candy to the kids. We are asking all members to 

donate at least two (2) bags of candy, please bring your candy to the October meeting.  If 

you are interested in decorating the unit or handing out candy and club information on 

October 20th, please contact Vickie at 262-412-6481 or Vickie@fastmail.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Auction will be here before we know it. WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17  
 

Please bring all business donations that you have collected to the general meeting on 

October 11th.   
 

Member baskets & cookies drop off is at St. Therese of Lisieux Catholic Church 

(2020 91st Street   Kenosha) on Monday October 15th from 2 – 6 PM.  If you are not 

able to drop off your items at that time please let Char or Vickie know and they will try to 

make other arrangements. 
 

Please encourage friends to attend.  In order to make the Auction a success we need people 

to attend.  Bring the guys; we will also need to have items that interest men. 

Let’s make this the best Auction yet!   
 

 

 

 Our Annual Dayton Bingo Party is November 15, 2018.  We ask all members to donate 

prizes.  Gently used men’s and women’s clothes, tooth paste, toothbrushes, shampoo, soap 

and other toiletries are always needed for the residents.  If you have any questions, please 

contact our Chairwoman, Jane Ottum. 

mailto:Vickie@fastmail.net
https://st-therese-kenosha.org/
https://st-therese-kenosha.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Oct. 11
th

 General Meeting 

Oct. 15
th

 PINK-tober Basket & Cookie Drop off 2-6 PM 

Oct. 17
th

 PINK-tober Annual Auction 

Oct. 20
th

 Trunk or Treat 

November 15
th

 Dayton BINGO Party 

Ongoing Fundraisers 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information 

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

P.O. Box 580260 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

262-412-6481 

https://ppwc64.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 

 

 

November 08, 2018 

6:30 PM 

Thank you to everyone that brought a 

guest to the September meeting.  Don’t 

forget Kathy Edwards, the Membership 

Chairwoman, is holding a contest for the 

member that sponsors the most new 

members.   

Good Luck everyone! 

https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_ext_ch_23-7132046_dl?_encoding=UTF8&ein=23-7132046&ref_=smi_chpf_redirect&ref_=smi_ext_ch_23-7132046_cl
https://ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/
https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229

